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ENGINEERING OUR FUTURE

UPCOMING DATES

PTO Coin War & Pumpkin Character Contest

Last Day October 29



Indigenous Peoples Month
November 1st- November 30



Wear AVID College Gear

November 1



4th & 5th Wolf RidgeVirtual Field Trip
November 2, 3, 4




PTO Meeting Tonight!
November  4

Join us online for our PTO meeting from 6:30-7:30pm



Daylight Savings 
November 7

Don't forget to set your clocks back an hour! 



Veteran's Day
November 11



No School-Teacher Workshop Day

November 12







Pumpkin Decorating Contest 
We have the most creative students here at Tatanka!

We had a FANTASTIC turn out for pumpkin
submissions! Check out this sampling of our Pumpkin
Book Characters! More can be found on our Tatanka

Elementary STEM School Facebook Page!



Comforting
Corner

with Mrs. Landrus
School Social Worker

Children feel a variety of
emotions. While

emotions are all a normal
part of development,

sometimes they can feel
overwhelming. Today’s
activity is called “Ocean
Waves”. This activity is

perfect when your child
needs a break, especially
if you are in a situation

where you are unable to
provide them a quiet

space.  

Colder
Weather

Our weather is starting to grow a little colder each day! Our students are outside for
30 minutes each day. Please ensure that they are dressed for the elements (e.g.,

coats, gloves, hats). Here are some guidelines to support what your child may need: 
*29 degrees & below= jacket, headwear, mittens, boots and snow pants

*30-40 degrees= jacket, headwear, mittens  
*41-49 degrees= jacket  *50+ degrees= no jacket

A few weeks ago we went LIVE with our morning
announcements! We have had so much fun and have received

rave reviews from our students! Tatanka scholars have
especially loved Wonder Wednesday and sharing books that

they have enjoyed with others! We are quickly outgrowing Ms.
Iden's office and will soon be expanding to a new space in the
media center. In addition to the Morning Announcements, we

will be adding technology to this new space to include
Podcasting! Look for more details in the coming weeks!

Podcasting & Newscasting Studio
Wonder Wednesday with our

Kindergarten Scientists!


